
Hello Everyone, 

And so, another term ends! Where does the time go? 

This week we have welcomed Mr Ward to the class, who is studying to be a 

teacher and will be with us up until July. We know he will fit in perfectly and 

is already one of the Sharks! 

This week in our literacy we have looked at the phonic sound ‘or’ as in fork and also words that end in 

–im or –ub, which link to our spellings for the 1st Monday after Easter. We used our Persuasive Writing 

skills, that we looked at last term, to create a poster advertising the cakes that we sold on Thursday. 

In our Numeracy lessons, we carried on ordering different coins from smallest to largest, adding up 

different amounts and generally familiarising ourselves with them. Money is proving to be a challenge 

for many and any extra practice you can do at home will greatly help. 

In our ‘Move It Monday’ PE session, we went back to our netball skills and even had a go at shooting 

at the netball hoops. A few children managed to score a goal and were VERY proud of themselves! 

In our Topic work we looked at the story of Easter and the children sequenced some 

pictures and then wrote about what was happening in each of them. 

Wednesday and Thursday were taken up with baking and icing our cake creations. 

Once again we want to say a massive thank you for supporting us in this entrepreneurial venture.  

We finished the week with a visit from the Easter Bunny, who delivered some eggs 

for us. However, to get the eggs we had to find letter clues around the school and 

solve the jumbled up letters to find where they had been hidden! It was the perfect 

sunny day and the best way to end a brilliant term.  

We wish you all a wonderful holiday and can’t wait to see you all in 2 weeks. 

Mrs Howard, Mrs Bowen & Mr Ward.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


